	

                                                                                                                  March 2016


IMPORTANT DATES

Monday, February 29th thru
Friday, March 4th 
Interim Assessment Week
Wednesday, March 9th
End of 1st Marking  Period

Thursday, March 10th
Beginning of 2nd Marking

Period 

Parent Teacher Conferences
6:00 PM – 8:30 PM

Friday, March 11th 
Parent Teacher Conferences
12:00 – 2:30 PM

Early dismissal for students

At 11:30 AM

Tuesday, March 15th
Summer  internship resume due

Wednesday, March 16th
Report card distribution 

Thursday, March 17th
CTE Continuing Education 
Workshop for Families

5:30 – 7:00 PM

· Electrical Wiring

· Photoshop
· US Citizenship
Friday, March 25th
Good Friday

(No school)

Thursday, March 31st
CTE Continuing Education 
Workshop for Families

5:30 – 7:00 PM

· Electrical Wiring

· Photoshop
SLT Meeting – 6:00 PM
PTA Meeting -7:00 PM
Collaboration between the parents and our school community is key to creating an effective learning environment.  For the month of March, there are several opportunities for parents to take a more active role to support WHSAD.

Every year, the Department of Education conducts a survey to help school leaders understand what key members of the school community say about the learning environment at each school. The information captured by the survey is designed to support a dialogue among all members of the school community about how to make the school a better place to learn. The 2015-2016 version is aligned to the DOE’s Framework for Great Schools. It collects vital information about a school’s capacity to improve student achievement by measuring the extent  to which each school incorporates the six essential elements – rigorous instruction, supportive environment, collaborative teachers, effective school leadership, strong family and community ties and trust- that drive school improvement and develop students to compete in the 21st century. The Parent’s survey will be distributed to students and sent home at the beginning of March.  Please complete the survey before Tuesday, March 29th and return it to provide feedback to our school administrators to better understand our school’s strengths and target areas for improvement. 

One-on-one conference with teachers is another opportunity for parents to support student success and improve educational outcome for their child.  Our next Parent Teacher Conferences are scheduled for:

· Thursday, March 10th from 6:00 P.M. to 8:30 P.M.

· Friday, March 11th from 12:00 P.M. to 2:30 P.M.

Decades of research confirms that when parents and schools work together, student achievement increases.  Specifically, when parents become involved in their child’s school and advocate on behalf of their child’s needs, students show significant improvement in grades, attendance, motivation, and college and career readiness.  
Even small steps of involvement matter:  completing the survey; attending parent teacher conferences; attending PTA meetings; or participating in monthly workshops.  All these actions show your child that you care about his/her education and that his/her success is a priority. At every age, for different grade levels, your involvement can make the difference.  Please set aside the time and take advantage of the opportunities to be part of our school community. 
